						August 7, 2018

The Board of Education of the School District of Marshall met in special session on August 7, 2018 at the Spainhower School at 2:00 p.m.

Present:  President Brad Guthrey and Members Kathy Green, Tim Schulte, Mike Mills, Erin Williams, and Bryon Jacques. Also Carol Maher, Superintendent of Schools, Terry Lorenz, Assistant Superintendent of Business Operations, community members, and employees of the district.

Absent: Member Ed Harper

On a motion by Mrs. Green, seconded by Mr. Mills, the agenda was unanimously adopted for the remainder of the meeting. 

On a motion by Mr. Jacques, seconded by Mr. Mills, the board unanimously accepted a bid from Springfield Paper in the amount of $14,448.

Mr. Schulte arrived.

Discussion was held with William B. Ittner.  No action was taken.

On a motion by Dr. Williams, seconded by Mrs. Green, the meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m.  The motion carried on a roll call vote.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ayes:  	 Green, Jacques, Guthrey, Schulte, Williams, Mills
Nayes:   None
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